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The County of El Dorado
Chief Administrative Office

Procurement & Contracts Division
Phone (530)621-5830 

March 25, 2024

To: All Respondents

Re: RFQ #24-918-029 – As-Needed Workplace Investigation Services

The following firms have been selected to the qualified list as the result of the subject Request for 
Qualifications (RFQ), and are listed in alphabetical order in matter of convenience only:

Aecus Law
Atkinson, Andelson, Loya, Ruud & Romo
Boucher Law, PC
Buehler Trapani LLP
Duggan McHugh Law Corporation
Ellis Investigations Law Corporation
Levenfeld Winter LLP
Municipal Resource Group, LLC
Oppenheimer Investigations Group, LLP
Prentice Long, PC
Sloan Sakai Yeung & Wong LLP

The qualified list is valid for a period of three (3) years from the date on this letter.

This item will be scheduled to be heard by the Board of Supervisors. Following the Board’s 
approval, agreements for services will be negotiated by the County of El Dorado, Human Resources 
Department.

For questions, please contact Tyler Prince at 530-621-6438.

Thank you for your participation in the RFQ process.

Michele Weimer, MPA, CPPO
Procurement & Contracts Manager/
Purchasing Agent
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